We are switching to a new paperless system We are switching to a new paperless system

starting on starting on
The wait time for food may increase The wait time for food may increase
temporarily because we will need to register temporarily because we will need to register
each household. each household.
Thank you for your patience and Thank you for your patience and
understanding! understanding!
For more information, visit For more information, visit

https://capitalareafoodbank.org/insights https://capitalareafoodbank.org/insights
or scan the QR code below. or scan the QR code below.




